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SEIS and the environmental dimension of the SDGs – webinar series 

within the project  
“Improved environmental monitoring and assessment in support of the 2030 Sustainable 

Development Agenda in South-Eastern Europe, Central Asia and the Caucasus” 

Webinar 3 
“Waste Management Indicators and Policies” 

  

 Time     Wednesday, 10 March 2021  

09:15 – 09:45   1. Welcome and introduction – setting the scene  
- UNECE, UNEP, Environment Agency Austria 

09:45 – 11:15 2. Pan-European perspectives on SDG 12 on Sustainable Consumption and 
Production, with focus on waste management 

- Assessing the effectiveness of European waste management policies  
(within a circular economy under the EU Green Deal) –  
Daniel Montalvo, European Environment Agency 

- Guidance on national waste management related SDG indicators –  
Therese El Gemayel, UNEP 

- Regional monitoring of e-Waste in relation to policy assessment –  
Kees Balde, UNITAR 

Presentations, followed by questions and answers (20+5 min) 

  Five-minute comfort break whenever needed 

11:15 – 12:00 3. Country experience from  
- Central Asia – Kazakhstan, Kyrgyzstan, Tajikistan  

Regarding 
Focus on the waste-management related targets and indicators for 
SDG 12: Ensure sustainable consumption and production patterns 
Target 12.4: By 2020, achieve the environmentally sound management of (…) all 
wastes throughout their life cycle (…) 
Target 12.5: By 2030, substantially reduce waste generation through prevention, 
reduction, recycling and reuse 
Presentations/statements, followed by questions and answers (15+5 min) 

12:00 - 13:00   Lunch break  

13:00 - 14:45     3.  Country experience (continued) from  
- Caucasus – Armenia, Georgia 
- Central/Southern Europe – Austria, Bosnia & Hercegovina, North Macedonia 

  Five-minute comfort break whenever needed 
14:45 - 15:30   4.  Wrap-Up & Conclusions  

- Conclusion and perspectives 
- Webinars and project actions planned for 2021 

 


